
Our ref: SBr/ABi 

24th January 2024  

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We are excited to share some wonderful news with you about an upcoming event that not only promises 

to be enjoyable for our students but also supports a crucial cause. On 2nd February 2024, we will be 

participating in the NSPCC Number Day, a fantastic initiative aimed at making math enjoyable while raising 

funds for the vital work carried out by the NSPCC. 

The NSPCC is a leading charity dedicated to ensuring the well-being and safety of children across the UK. 

By participating in the Number Day, our school aims to contribute to this noble cause while providing our 
students with an exciting day filled with mathematical activities. 

We have planned a fun day of maths activities and will be taking part in Dress Up for Number Day. During 
the day we will be emphasising our school focus on TTRockstars and as part of this, we will be asking: 

• EYFS/KS1 children to come dressed as a number;

• KS2 children to come dressed as a rockstar.

Parents / Carers are invited to come along and play a variety of number games from 8.45am to 9.30am. 

Together, we can make a positive difference in the lives of children and foster a love for mathematics 

among our students. Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating NSPCC 

Number Day with enthusiasm and purpose. 

Yours Faithfully 

Miss Brown   

Vice Principal/Teacher      


